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Thus, A Good Time Was Had by All!

                                 Submitted by H. Bryan Riley PhD and Sanquinett Cave Riley

On behalf  of Elder Eliza Husser Cave and her family,  we wish to thank the First Christian Church
Family  for  their  love,  support,  and  fellowship  as  experienced  on  Sunday,  February  18,  2018.
Approximately  30  persons  attended  a  wonderful  brunch  at  the  Wilcox  Inn  Restaurant  in  historic
downtown Aiken, SC.   We are blessed by virtue of your unwavering support.   From our perspective,
Sunday  afternoon  was  a  delight  to  hear  the  brief  soliloquy  of  Mom  Cave’s  accomplishments,
contributions, and the fact that she was appointed the first woman Elder of First Christian Church in
Aiken.   Indeed, Mom Cave exemplifies a “Disciple for Christ”.  Of course, it was exciting to witness
the candle ceremony, sing the “happy birthday song” and eating delicious birthday cake.    Thank you
for spending your Sunday afternoon with the Elder Eliza Husser Cave and her family.  

Merci beaucoup and may you be richly blessed!
                                        

                      Life Doesn’t Come with A Manual, It Comes With a Mother

PRAYER REQUESTS: Napolitana Family, Paulette Haffner, Mudeen Family, Grandson of Barbara 
Kring, Cindy Whaley, Jenny Davis, Anna Weekley, Diane Warren, Inderrian Family,  J.R. Richardson, 
Cherry, Sandy Gullickson, Myers Family, Jan Jenkins, Elizabeth Mathers,  those seeking employment, 
our Church as we transition, our public safety services, military services and our country’s leaders. 

CONTINUING PRAYERS FOR:  Linda & Ed Baria, Jewel Jones, Wanda Doleshall, Kenneth & 
Joanna Chatto, Sabrina, Ray Cook, John Roth, Millie Clarke & Family, Connie Santee, Eliza Husser 
Cave, Bill Carroll, Debbie Jump, Chuck & Ida Bassi, Connie Moomjy, Clara Benfield, Sally Clayton. 



  
TRASH & TREASURES BOUTIQUE

Our February sale netted $112.75. Our next sale will be Saturday, March 17th from 9am-2pm. We are in 
need of volunteers to help with the sale. Please see Susan or Judee Mitchell if you are interested in 
helping us. Donations are still being accepted in classroom 3. If you leave donations, please price them. 
There are price tags available in classroom 3.                                         

DATES TO REMEMBER

DWF Meeting, Thursday, March 1st at 10am in Fellowship Hall
DMF Meeting, Saturday, March 10th at 8am in Fellowship Hall 
Carry-In, Sunday, March 11th following the Worship Service
Elder’s Meeting, Tuesday, March 13th at 5pm at the church

Board Meeting, Tuesday, March 13th at 6pm in Fellowship Hall
Trash & Treasures Boutique, Saturday, March 17th from 9am-2pm in Classroom 3

Crafting Group meets every Monday at 10am in Classroom 1 
Choir Practice, Thursdays at 4 pm in Sanctuary

Tai Chi, Thursdays, beginners class 3pm and advanced class 5:30pm in Fellowship Hall

ACTS donation for the month of March is dish soap, bath soap, or laundry detergent.
                Please leave your donations in the Church Office. Thank you for your support!


